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Principal’s Message

Families, 

The month of November will bring the end of the first 
nine-weeks and Thanksgiving break from November 
23-November 28.

It is very important that your children dress for the 
weather. We are going to try to get them outside for 
recess as much as possible. 

Please continue contacting your child’s teacher on 
Classroom DOJO regarding academic progress and 
any issues that you or your child may be having. 

Have a wonderful November. 

Mr. Graham

Upcoming Events

November 4- 
End of the First 
Nine Weeks

November 4- 
Fall Festival

November 8- 
Veterans 
Drive-Through

November 10- 
Bookmobile

November 17- 
Thanksgiving 
Feast

November 
23-28- 
Thanksgiving 
Break

November 
29-December 9- 
Penny Wars






